T am writing to respond to the revised planning application 2016/0372/P at 137 Torriano Avenue.

There is nothing in the revised proposal that changes my view that this is a massive overdevelopment of this
site on our quiet road, which changes the character of the road and will create more traffic and pressure on
parking.

It deeply concerns me that the council is considering allowing the building over of an end-of-terrace garden.
This intrudes on the traditional layout of the Victorian terraces in our area (and all over the country). The
result would be intrusive and represent a threat to the character of the area. It seems also to set a worrying
precedent in a culture in which every space is seen to be a building opportunity rather than an architectural
"breathing space" that enhances the neighbourhood and contributes to the character of the streets and the
wellbeing of residents.

There is already pressure on parking in this road and this will almost certainly add more vehicles.

Turge you to refuse this application.

Yours,

Louisa Saunders

Louisa Saunders

122 Torriano Avenue
London

NW5 2RY



